
August 12, 1963 

Mr. W. C. Henson 
Cartersville, 
Georgia 

Dear Mr. Henson: 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of 
August IX>tb giving me the benefit of your views 
concerning our city and state. 

I certainly appreciate your taking the time to 
write me and I am grateful for the kind things 
you had to say about my administration. 

With appreciation, I am 

IAJr/br 

Sincerely yours, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. , 
Mayor 




